
Dear Chair Holbey and members of the committee, 
 
My name is Bekki Bruckner. I am a concerned person living in Eugene OR. 
 
Writing to request your support for  HB 2882. 
 
1. I do not want GMO contamination in Or.  So we need hold bio tech companies responsible for 
 
contamination events. 
 
Stop the GMO contamination immediately. 
 
Bekki Bruckner  
 


